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From: Arthur Chavez   
Sent: Friday, December 11, 2020 10:13 AM 
To: Business Grants <businessgrants@crgov.com> 
Subject: Re: third-round COVID-19 Small Business Support Grant application update 

Thank you for all you are doing. Your efforts are very encouraging of our businesses. 
Thank you  
No Cow Cafe and Bakery  
Arthur Chavez  

Sent from my Sprint Samsung Galaxy A21. 
Get Outlook for Android 

From: Business Grants <businessgrants@crgov.com> 
Sent: Friday, December 11, 2020 9:38:59 AM 
Subject: third-round COVID-19 Small Business Support Grant application update 

Dear Castle Rock small business owner, 

Thank you for submitting a third-round COVID-19 Small Business Support Grant application. A total of 101 businesses 
submitted applications, and yours is one of 86 businesses recommended to receive a grant. 

On Tuesday, Town Council will consider four potential grant award amounts for each business and make decisions. View 
the possible award amounts for your business online. Learn more about the reasons for the various options by reading 
the Town Council agenda memo. 

You are welcome to provide written comments for Town Council’s discussion, or to register to address Council live 
during its meeting, which begins at 6 p.m., at CRgov.com/CouncilComments. (Comments and speaking requests must be 
received by 1 p.m. for the evening’s meeting.) 

We appreciate you being part of our local business community and wish you success as your business works toward 
recovery from the pandemic. 

Sincerely, 
The Town of Castle Rock COVID-19 Small Business Support Grant Program Review Team 
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From: Katie Johnson   
Sent: Friday, December 11, 2020 10:40 AM 
To: Business Grants <businessgrants@crgov.com> 
Subject: Re: third-round COVID-19 Small Business Support Grant application update 

Hello, 

I am honored to be considered for a business grant.  I wanted to send just a few words about what this would 
mean for my business, Riverwalk Dental Arts. Thank you!  - Katherine 

Dear Town Council, 
Thank you so much for considering Riverwalk Dental Arts for a business grant.  Our small private practice 
office opened January 20, 2020.  As you know, this year has been full of unpredictable things.  We were able to 
open for about 2 months prior to having to close for Covid for 9 weeks.  Despite my very efforts with marketing, 
getting Riverwalk Dental Arts off the ground and running as expected has been a very difficult task.  New dental 
offices typically rely on events for marketing and developing relationships within the community, and with 
almost all of the wonderful events that Castle Rock holds each year being postponed or cancelled we've had to 
rely on fliers, Google, and other forms of marketing, and we just haven't seen the patient flow we expected.  It 
has also been difficult to get Riverwalk Dental Arts to qualify for many of the government grant and loan 
programs as most want at least a year of data to support the applications, and since we opened this year that 
often disqualifies us from the application process.  As we near 2021, I am continuing every effort to propel the 
office forward, and I believe that we will succeed and see an improvement in growth, however, cash flow is very 
tight right now.  Any grant awarded to us will be a tremendous help so that we can continue to provide dental 
care to the citizens of Castle Rock. 

Thank you, 
Katherine Johnson 
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